
Mechanical and Plumbing Board RECOMMENDATION 20240625-4 

Date: June 25, 2024 

Subject: Recommendation of 2024 Uniform Plumbing Code 

Motioned By:  Joseph Cooper       Seconded By: William Harris 

Recommendation 
A unanimous decision in a recommendation to adopt the 2024 Uniform Plumbing Code 
with City of Austin local ordinance.  

Description of Recommendation to Council 
2024 Uniform Plumbing Code as amended by ordinance.  Language approved by Mechanical 
and Plumbing Board and City Staff.  

Rationale: The board understands the importance of this recommendation to council as 
it is necessary to keep up with the changes in construction and modifications of codes 
through ordinances, education, contractor/builder licensing requirements and public 
awareness programs with participation in code development and administrative policies 
and procedures.   
In this recommendation, it continues to keep the Citizens of Austin healthy and safe and 
to ensure codes are updated to adopted give them a long-lasting plumbing system in 
homes and business with minimal maintenance requirements and to continue making 
Austin the most livable City of America.  

Vote: 7-0 

For: Robet Thornton, Bill Harris, Joseph Cooper, Stephen Cox, Bobbi Jo Foster, Kyle Smith and 
Ramon Perez 

Against: None 

Abstain: None 

Absent:  Robert Butler and Joe Bowie 

Attest:  Robert C. Thornton, Chair 
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